
School Advisory Council (SAC) 

Fellsmere Elementary School 

September 16, 2021 in the Cafeteria 3:45 PM 

Meeting Agenda 

 

Meeting called to order 3:50 PM 

• Old Business – approved minutes from last meeting 05/21 

New Business as follows: 

• PTA President Update – Viridian Gamez is President, Rebecca Diaz is Secretary 

• Overview of COVID 19 implications for our school and awareness that Administration must do 

contact tracing if a student has a positive home test and notifies the school 

• New Curriculum Amplify – ELA Coaches working hard to assist with application 

• Dual Language Updates:  Mrs. Hullings and Ms. Aqueron teaching K classes and Mrs. DeLaHoz 

and Mrs. Goar teaching 1st 

• Sara Zevallos – ideas for memorial garden being handled by Annie Arce 

• Title 1 Parent Compact – Approved All In Favor 

• SIP – draft has been submitted by Administration to District 

• SAC Dates for this school year – Approved All In Favor 

• Virtual Open House 9/24/21– Teachers will communicate with parents where to go for 

information 

• Physical School Updates – Roof repairs are still ongoing, Mural in Front Office donated by local 

Cuban artist 

• Progress Reports – cancelled by District 

• Staff – changes will be emailed to entire staff so everyone is aware of changes, 2 positions are 

posted (PreK and 2nd Gr) 

• Treasure Update – SAC funds = $8,179.66 

• Casual for a Cause – dates approved by District 

 

 

Meeting Called to Closing:  4:19 PM 

 

 


